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To whom it may concern:
I get an email this morning stating Consumers Gas wants to raise my rates by another $28.00 when
only three months ago they raised my monthly equal billing from $126.17 to $192.17 that’s a
whopping $66.00 a month. It’s hard enough being a senior and trying to make ends meet and stay
healthy with all these increases. Enough is enough when it comes to these increases, IT MUST BE
STOPPED!
 
Bill Hutchings
 

 




